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2014 Watering Restrictions Now in Place

Summary
Nanaimo residents and businesses are reminded that watering restrictions are in place from June 1 through
September 30.

Strategic Link: This supports the strategic priority of water, and encourages conservation

Key Points
● Even numbered addresses can water on the EVEN days of the month (e.g. June 2, 4, 6). Odd numbered

addresses can water on the ODD days of the month (e.g. June 1, 3, 5)
● No outdoor watering is permitted between 10 AM and 4 PM.
● Parking lot or driveway washing with tap water is not permitted during the period of restrictions. Car washing

is permitted on regular watering days, as long as it is not between 10 AM and 4 PM.

Quotes
"Summer watering restrictions are an annual occurrence, and helps ensure that there is water available for all,
and keeps sufficient water aside for fire fighting. Restrictions also help us be mindful of all water uses, and help
keep a conservation mindset to protect this precious resource."

Bill Sims
Manager, Water Resources
Engineering & Public Works
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250-756-5302

John Elliot
Manager, Utilities
Engineering & Public Works
250-758-5222

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1l0RUlY

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR1406022014WateringRestrictionsNowInPlace.html

